
MEMORANDUM 
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 
TO:  Mike Hamman, Chief Executive Officer 

 

FROM: Ray Gomez, Assistant Engineer 

 

DATE:  December 8, 2015 

 

RE:  MRGCD Licenses 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The following license requests were approved by staff for the month of November 2015. 

 

1. SP 033-2015 – Special Use License to allow Our Lady of Sorrows to conduct a church 

procession along the Las Nutrias Ditch beginning at the San Isidro Mission Church in Las 

Nutrias and ending at the San Juan Mission Church in Veguita. 

 

2. SP-034-2015 – Special Use License to allow Kelly Gossett with Kayak New Mexico to 

access the Rio Grande Bosque to conduct a river clean up between Algodones and Town of 

Bernalillo. 

 

3. License 3-087-2015 – License with New Mexico State University to install and maintain a 

buried 1¼”Ø gas line parallel to the westerly outside 5’ of the Los Chavez Interior Drain 

Right-of-Way, Station 358+50± to 377+10±. 

 

4. License 3-095- 2015 – License with Comcast Cable to install and maintain a buried coax 

cable crossing across the Los Chavez Interior Drain Right-of-Way, Station 82+80±. 

 

5. License 1-096-2015 – License with the Pueblo of San Felipe to install and maintain a 

buried 18”Ø PVC irrigation pipeline crossing across the Cubero Lateral Right-of-Way, 

Station 0+55±. 

 

6. License Amedment 2-148-2006 – License amendment with Robert K. Dudley and Steven 

Platania for a five year extension of time to continue population monitoring of the Rio 

Grande Silvery Minnow at various sites along the Rio Grande.  License is extended to 

August 8
th

 2020. 


